EVERGREEN MEADOWS

A message from the Board,

We understand that the announcement of the Neighborhood dumpster delivery on May 2 has sparked some
feedback and concerns among neighbors. The HOA Board has diligently reviewed these concerns and
considered the varying and valued opinions expressed by our residents. Following a thorough evaluation, we
remain confident that this service complies with the guidelines outlined in our Declaration of Restrictions.

Therefore, the dumpster will be delivered on May 2 as previously planned.

While we sincerely hope that all neighbors will be mindful and considerate in utilizing the dumpster, ensuring
fair access to as many residents as possible, we recognize that monitoring this poses a challenge. To address this
concern, we have committed to monitoring the available space in the dumpster closely, and if necessary, we

will arrange for an additional dumpster to be delivered on a weekend, if possible.

Furthermore, we have taken note of the community's concerns and have included this topic in the agenda for
our upcoming Association meeting to facilitate an open discussion. Your feedback is incredibly valuable to us,
and as always we encourage community members to share constructive feedback or suggestions on how we

can further enhance the well-being of our neighborhood.

If you wish to communicate directly with the board, please feel free to reach out through any of the provided

Channels:

- Social Media: Direct Message is available on the HOA Board Facebook Page.
Page Name: “Evergreen Meadows HOA Board”
- Website: www.egmhoa.com

- Email: evergreenmeadowsrockford@gmail.com

- Mail: PO Box 415, Rockford, MI 49341

We kindly ask for your understanding and patience as our board members are volunteers, and response times

may vary based on our collective availability to serve the community.
Thank you for your collaboration as we continue to work towards the best interests of our community.

Sincerely,

President - Jacki Barnett

Vice President - Bethany Berry
Secretary- Craig Casler

| Treasurer- Chad Morrow




